
 

 

 
 

 
Dear all, 
 
How good are you at reflecting on both your own life and life in general around you? 
 
Coming up this Sunday is our Annual Meeting when we reflect as a Church on the 
last year, considering what has been good and what has been tough. Do listen out 
for my reflections in the 10am streamed service, before the Annual Meeting at 
11.15am on Zoom. 
 
At the same time, can I encourage you to reflect on your own life too -what has been 
good and what has been tough. Do use the season of Lent we’re in at present to 
engage in meaningful self-examination.  
 
In all our reflections, let us remember that God is faithful through all seasons of life. 
As Isaiah 40:31 reminds us: 
 

But those who hope in the Lord will renew their strength. 
They will soar on wings like eagles. 

they will run and not grow weary, they will walk and not be faint. 
 

Take this time to reflect on what is good in your life and thank God for these things. 
Then for the things that are tough, let’s draw on the strength that God gives to take 
us through – He is faithful! Hallelujah! 
 
With every blessing, 
Tim 



 

 

Church News: 

• APCM 
This year’s Annual Meeting will take place this Sunday @ 11.15am.  
 
Click here to view the various Notices and APCM documents. The Accounts, 
Agendas and current proposals are now available on the website (click on 
above link). The meeting will be held on Zoom. Please contact me for more 
info and the Zoom link. 
 
Apologies to be sent to pccsec@eatonsocon.org  
 

• Weekly Challenge with a difference 
Your challenge, should you choose to accept it, is to choose three words that 
describe some of your emotions you’ve experienced during the Pandemic. 
Please click this link to submit them by Saturday 6 March 12noon. 
 

• Lent & Easter 2021 
Click here to visit our Lent & Easter Resources webpage where you can find 
various articles and videos focused on Lent! Do check it regularly as new 
resources are added to it! 
 

• Climate Change Project 
Click here to learn more about a Climate Change Project from Citizen 
Science Month as recommended by John Wood. 
Do visit our Creation Care webpage to discover other projects. 
 

• Sunday 7th March Service 
Due to the Annual meeting, there will be no Zoffee and Zea this Sunday – 
please do join us again on 14th March! 

 
 

Under Aslan’s paw, 
 
Tim 
Vicar, St Mary’s Eaton Socon 
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